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2$y November 28, 2012 

Sean F. Creegan, Deputy Chief Counsel 
Dept. of Labor & Industry 
651 Boas Street 
10th Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17121 

Dear Mr, Creegan, 

I want to thank you for affording us the opportunity to review and comment on the changes that 
were incorporated into the final-form regulation on Chapter 65 of Title 34, Document # 12-96. After 
reviewing the document, we have no additional comments and see no issues with the proposed regulation. 
Again, we appreciate this opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Elam M. Herr 
Asst. Executive Director 

Copy: IRRC 
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